
Please review all the current information on the draft revision to the Shoreline Management Plan and make comments 

on our website at: 

https://go.usa.gov/xyAc2 
You may also drop in at any time during the following public workshops: 

______________________________All facilities accessible to persons with disabilities_____________________________ 

The Army Corps of Engineers, Little Rock District, is releasing the draft revision to the Greers Ferry Lake Shoreline Management Plan (SMP). 

The SMP for Greers Ferry Lake establishes policy and furnishes guidelines for the protection and preservation of the desirable environmental 

characteristics of the shoreline while maintaining a balance between public and private shoreline use.   Pursuant to the National Environmental 

Policy Act (NEPA) an Environmental Assessment of potential impacts of the draft plan has also been prepared. 

Staff will be available at the public workshops to answer questions. Your comments will help finalize the revision to the Greers 

Ferry Shoreline Management Plan Update. 

Comments are also being accepted on the 2020 Greers Ferry Lake SMP during this public review and comment period. 

Comments must be submitted by March 13, 2020 

Tuesday, February 25
 5 p.m. – 7 p.m. 
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